
Mayor’s Upper Window 
 

Arthur Green, Mayor 

 
 Contact Us: 

 

 Elkton City Hall and Utilities 

 71 Public Square 

 Elkton, Kentucky 42220 

 Ph: 270-265-9877 

 Email: cityhall@elktonky.com 

 

 Elkton Police Department 

 73 Public Square 

 Elkton, Kentucky 42220 

 Ph: 270-265-9879 

 

 City Council Meetings:  

 2nd Thursday Every Month at 6 PM 

 At City Hall, 71 Public Square 

 

All meeting dates and times are  

posted on our events calendar at 

www.elktonky.com. 
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New State redistricting results in a change for Todd County.  

Representative Jason Petrie will continue to be representing our 

County even with the change in his area.  However, with the change 

in the Senate districts we will be represented by District 32 and   Sen-

ator Mike Wilson. Our district takes in Todd, Logan, Simpson, and part 

of southern Warren County.  We hate to lose Senator Whitney 

Westerfield, but look forward to getting to know Senator Wilson. 

City Growth for 2022 

We are looking forward to some of the progress being made in the city to come to completion; Work 

on the new Progressive eye clinic on the square and the new Family Dollar/Dollar Tree store that will 

be located on North Main,  plus North Main is ongoing and will lead to new services in the city this 

spring. 

New offices have been opened by Attorney Mark Collins on West Main and  Attorney Nancy Calloway 

has relocated her office to the square. 

Apartment work and duplex work is ongoing on Commerce Street and B White Road. On Industrial 

Drive, houses are being built and  more housing is being planned in the city for the upcoming year. 

Some other construction projects are in the works and I think we will see some of them in progress in 

2022. 

January  

Big announcement for Todd County, Novelis will be expanding by                             

building a $365 Million dollar recycling center at the current location that will create 140 

new jobs.  Thanks to the company for investing in Todd County. 
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Sewer projects:  Our phase 2 and phase 3 projects are moving forward. You can see some of 

the work near the high school and on Allensville Street. Phase 3 work is on the sewer plant and 

will improve our ability to maintain an efficient treatment process. 

COVID-19.  Covid is still widespread in our community.  Please consider getting your shot, and 

our your booster. Take the necessary steps to protect yourself and your family.  Please consult 

with your health care provider to discuss the Covid shot and treatments.  We want everyone to 

safe and healthy. 

Training 

City of Trenton and City of Elkton Planning and Zoning members updated their training that is 

required by the state on Saturday, January 8 , to better serve the citizens of their city.  Thanks to 

Megan Willenborg for planning and coordinating the training. 

Elkton Rotary Club received a grant to add a new bench and a dog clean up station in the  

Elkton-Todd County Park. Thanks to them for their continual support of the park and the    

community. 

Yard of the Month: 

The yard of the month for December belongs to Mr. and Mrs. Richard Payne at 405 E Main 

Street. Mr. and Mrs. Richard Payne  will have a sign placed in the yard and receives $30 in 

Chamber bucks to spend in Elkton.  All yards and homes are observed each month for neatness, 

color, landscaping and seasonal  decoration.  Keep up the good work, you may be selected for 

next month!  

City Beautification would like to recognize Richard Taylor for his yearly Christmas display that is   

located at 602 W Shelby Ave. This display brings joy to our community every year. 

Driver’s license: Starting January 24, 2022 you will not be able to renew or obtain a drivers 

license in the Todd Circuit Court Clerk’s office.  You will have to go to a regional office or go to 

drive.ky.gov 


